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SOUTH CAROLINA CHURCHES
PRESENT:

Virtual
VBS 2020

Dear Families,

Thank you for taking part in our state-wide virtual VBS. We are
thrilled to be working together to serve Jesus Christ and your
family. We realize this will be a different experience, but we are

praying God will make himself known to you and your children this \ﬂ‘

week. Our hope is that you will sit down together and do VBS as a
family.

The materials you received contain the components you need to
do VBS at home. Starting July 13th, we will post our daily videos at
9AM on our website. Our main episodes include worship rally. Bible
study and missions. You will also have access to videos for crafts,
recreation and snacks.

You have the flexibility to do VBS at your convenience. Have fun!

Love - your VBS Team
vbscharleston.com



